CITY COUNCIL

SPECIAL MEETING/WORKSHOP

Special Meeting January 29, 2014

6:30 p.m. Nick Rodriguez
Community Room
213 F Street

On January 29, 2014, the workshop was called to order by Mayor Harper at 6:37 p.m.
City Council members present were Mayor Harper, Council member Tiscareno and
Council member Wilson. Mayor Pro Tem Rocha and Council member Agopian had
excused absences.

Staff present:

Mike Bechtholdt, Deputy Public Works Director

Ron Bernal, Public Works Director/City Engineer

Steve Duran, City Manager

Michelle Fitzer, Human Resources/Economic Development Director

Dawn Merchant, Finance Director

Consultant Stacey McLaughlin of Mountaintop Insight facilitated the workshop.

Public Comment:

Conducted at the end of the workshop, one community member indicated that the City
should notify the Antioch Herald about what is going on, as it provides a no cost way to
get the word out to the community.

1. Strategic Planning Process

At 6:40 pm Mayor Harper welcomed everyone to the Antioch Community Café. Stacey
McLaughlin was introduced.

Stacey McLaughlin provided an overview of the process for all of the participants, by
reviewing a PowerPoint presentation. The Café began and participants worked on
contributing thoughts/suggestions/ideas on the question posed.

Table discussions on the question were started at 6:40 pm. Debriefing of the question
was held at 8:35 pm. During the debriefing, each table had a representative share what
the core/common themes of the discussions were.

The workshop was adjourned at 8:50 pm.



